
Year 2  
Learning Letter 

Ongar Place School, Addlestone, Surrey 01932 842785  

What a wonderful first week back in Rowan Class. The children 
have settled very well into their new Year 2 routine and are 
suddenly looking very grown up as the oldest children in KS1. 

We have had wonderful attendance this week – I hope this is a 
small insight into the weeks to come.  

 
Year 2 is such a wonderful year, the children seem to grow and 
change so much. I am very excited about the journey ahead of 
us and this week I have enjoyed getting to know all the chil-

dren individually. So far we have a lot of happy faces. 
 

We have kicked off the year with some serious learning and have also managed to fit in a lot of 
fun. Hopefully this weekend the children can have a well deserved rest. 

Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Bullett 

Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Important information 
 

Next week we will be sending home Little 
Wandle reading books. These books are ex-

tremely precious to us, take care of them and 
please ensure that they are returned to 

school everyday so we can read together and 
change the books.  

 
PE sessions this half term  

Tuesday – Swimming 
Thursday – with Mr Good.  

 
Homework 

Set on a Friday 
Due back the following Wednesday 

 
Water bottles must be in school everyday. 

Arthur 
 

For settling in well to Year 2 
and trying hard in all areas of 

his learning.   

Elise 
 

For being absolutely delightful in and out 
of the classroom, offering her help and 

using impeccable manners. 

Issue 1 

 
 
 
 

Log in information has been sent out to every-
one to access Times Table Rockstars and 
Numbots at home. Please try to encourage 
your children to complete 30 minutes per 

week. We love little and often! 


